
 UPPER DART 

This week we say goodbye to our Year 6s 

and I will miss them all greatly, they have all 

worked tremendously hard throughout their 

time in Upper Dart. I have enjoyed teaching 

them immensely and I feel very proud to be 

their teacher.  It has 

been a very different 

end to the year than 

we are used to but 

we have made the 

most of the last two 

weeks and have had 

a lot of fun. Good 

luck at secondary school  Year 6s and I 

hope you come back to say hello some-

time in the future. Mrs Carr.   

My contribution to the 

newsletter this week is 

dedicated to the Year 

6’s. I would like to say 

what a fabulous group of 

children you are and how 

it has been an absolute 

pleasure to teach every 

single one of you. I wish 

you all the very best in 

your new schools. 

Also, thank you for 

the fun day we had 

on Monday, even 

though I did get ra-

ther wet!   

Mrs Reynolds 

LOWER DART 

Unicorns, rainbow cakes, Fio-

na and Inca's boggle chal-

lenge, goblins and The Quan-

gle Wangle Quee have all 

been part of our learning in 

Lower Dart this week! We en-

joyed listening to the Quangle 

Wangle nonsense poem in the 

classroom and came up with 

some fabulously imaginative pictures of what 

we thought a Quangle Wangle would look 

like. We then explored the 

characters which featured in 

the poem and found out 

what a beaver hat was - we 

didn't know! We were all 

wowed by some  rather mag-

nificent rainbow cakes which 

looked absolutely delicious 

and made us all feel rather 

hungry. We extended the 

deadline for our bubble drawing tutorial and 

children produced some beautiful images of  

bubbles which blew us away (pardon the 

pun!) Have a wonderful weekend and we look 

forward to welcoming some of our other year 

groups back into school next week and seeing 

the rest of you on eschools for our summer pro-

ject.. Mrs Rolls 

In Lower Dart, this week, we have been mak-

ing wind chimes from natural materials, writing 

stories about where a mysterious path might 

lead us and making 

rockets in science. 

Thank you for a lovely 2 

weeks Year 2’s. I look 

forward to seeing you all 

again in September.   
Mrs Reynolds 

WEBBURN 

You have all been 

working so hard at 

home and in school. 

On Wednesday after-

noon, we made fake 

stained glass windows 

using tissue paper and 

card and I was so impressed by the crea-

tivity and the resilience you showed when 

it didn't quite go to plan. Your hard work 

really showed in the end and they all 

looked fantastic when held up to the light. 

Yesterday afternoon, we took part in a quiz 

and, again, even when you found it tricky 

you stuck with it and did an amazing job. I 

am so impressed by all of the wonderful 

work you all have been doing. Keep it up 

Webburn! Miss Knott  

What a super few weeks we have had. I 

have been so lucky to be in your class. You 

have impressed me with your amazing 

learning behaviours, kindness, bravery and 

creativity, what a lovely class and what 

lucky teachers we are! This week you really 

challenged yourselves and took it in your 

step, every single one of you tried your ab-

solute best to write a story and the finished 

stories are wonderful. I am so proud. I have 

had some of you tell me You love writing 

now, you like a challenge, writing makes 

you happy and you want to be an author 

when you grow up and that fills me with 

joy. Well done Webburn, you all deserve a 

trophy for your own individual reasons. 
See you soon! I can't wait. 
P.s. we have planted out the plants and 

poured all our wiggle worms on to help 

them grow. I wander what they will look 

like in September? Miss Thompson 


